
 

 
 

Friday 15th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: September Update 1 
 
Many thanks for all your support with the return to school this year.  It has been the most ‘normal’ start 
we’ve had for some years and following the positive set of results in the summer I am very much 
looking forward to the coming year.  Can I particularly commend our new Year 7 students who have 
settled in really well and seem to have found their way around the school already. 
 
Other students have also returned to school very positively and are looking very smart.  We have 
experienced lovely warm weather after a very mixed summer holiday and this has meant that we have 
had to be flexible with uniform to some extent.  However, it looks like the temperature is dropping next 
week and therefore we will all need to be in normal uniform from Monday.  A reminder that once 
students are inside the buildings, no form of jacket, coat or top should be worn over their blazer unless 
permission has been given.  If there are any issues with uniform on a particular day please can you 
ensure that your son/daughter has a note from you or that you email Mrs Webster on 
ewebster@sponne.org.uk so that she can provide them with a uniform pass for the day. 
 
My very best wishes to you all and my thanks for your continued support.  
   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Iain Massey 
Headteacher 
 


